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Monday 19th February 2024 
Dear Parents/carers,         

 
Girls’ Football Club, Spring 2 – Thursdays: 3pm – 4.15pm  (22.2.24 – 28.3.24) 

 
I am delighted to be able to inform you that an upper school girls’ football club will be returning from 22nd 
February, with a series of 6 sessions, with the last session taking place on 28.3.24.  The football club shall 
take place every Thursday on the bottom playground at school from 3pm until 4.15pm.  As I, Miss Smith, 
have swapped my focus for the spring term to hockey, I have, instead, managed to secure free training 
sessions for our girls through our connection with Pompey in the community.   This means that our girls will 
get to pick up some skills from a different coach and continue to train together until I return to running the 
football club, hopefully in the summer term.  
 
If your daughter does not have a P.E lesson on a Thursday, then she should ensure she brings in her kit so 
that she can get changed after school.  The girls should also have their own shin pads and long socks to 
wear.  
  
At the end of the club, the children will be escorted up to the area by the school reception to be met by the 
person collecting them.  Children will not be able to walk home alone and so must be met by an agreed adult.  
 
This club is at no cost to pupils and is initially being opened up to all girls in years 5 and 6.  There will be a 
total of 16 places available.  To book your child a place at the girls’ football club, please click here.  Places 
will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.   
 
Absence/cancellation: 
 
You child’s safety is of the upmost importance to us. Therefore, it is vital that you telephone the school 
office by 1:30pm if your child is unable to attend on that day. Please note, repeated failure to advise of 
your child’s absence could compromise your child’s place on the club. Thank you for your understanding and 
co-operation.  Should the club need to be cancelled, due to weather, then you will receive a message by 
1.30pm on that day.   
 
If you have any questions regarding any of this information please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Smith  
(P.E coordinator, Year 6 teacher) 
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